
To: Brisbane City Council

From: Dana Dillworth

RE: “I” Election Issues

June 20, 2024


I thank you for doing a 2020 demographic study but question whether slicing up a small town 
into even more districts will forever create a gerrymandering of our lovely town we don’t want. 


On the other hand, historically our council members have come from the Ridge or Humboldt/
Kings areas and this would mandate a representative from the bowl section of town.   It might 
create a change you don’t expect, but be very welcome.


What ever happened to the best person wins as our system was designed?  You walk the 
town, meet the constituents, you get out the vote.  


I don’t mind electing a mayor and/or term limits which are separate issues from redistricting, 
but remind you, these are volunteer positions, unlike other municipalities you cite that have 
fully paid staff and offices and greater populations to serve.  


This is another case of one-size does not fit all but understand the reason to look.  In any case, 
the Public should vote on the changes.


Thank you again.



